Draft minutes for 12/29/13 call
 
  

CORRECTION:  Please note that there was an error in the earlier announcement about the upcoming SKYPE special teleconference with Massimo Mazzucco.  The correct date is Sunday the 19th of January!
 
	January 3, 2014
Craig McKee, Secretary 9/11 Monthly Teleconference Call


	 
**********************
 
Draft minutes for the Sunday, Dec. 29, 2013 conference call that featured guest speaker Adnan Zuberi
 
Present on the 12/29/2013  9/11 Teleconference Call were:
 
Ken Freeland, Teleconference facilitator, Houston 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows
James Hufferd, 9/11 Truth Grassroots Organization
Paul Zarembka, editor of The Hidden History of 9-11
Barrie Zwicker, author of Towers of Deception: the Media Cover-up of 9/11
Lorenzo Fine, 9/11 activist, Newton, Mass.
Robin Hordon, Occupy Peace Through 9/11 Truth
Jim Fetzer, Scholars for 9/11 Truth
Elizabeth Woodworth, co-ordinator of 9/11 Consensus Panel
Adnan Zuberi, director and producer, 9/11 in the Academic Community
  
1. Presentation by and discussion with Adnan Zuberi 

 
Adnan Zuberi, director and producer of the documentary film 9/11 in the Academic Community, gave a presentation summarizing his research into how academia has reacted to the subject of 9/11 – and how academics might best be approached in the future to reconsider their beliefs concerning 9/11. He explained that academics responded best when contacted privately and when they knew their remarks would not be shared publicly. He said that they did not respond as well to approaches based on evidence as they did when asked about the nature of the taboo against examining that evidence.
 
Adnan’s introduction to the subject was followed by a question and answer period that took up the bulk of this two-hour call. For more information about the film, go to 911inacademia.com
  
2. Approaches for future special teleconferences 

 
Elizabeth Woodworth  and Robin Hordon volunteered to approach filmmaker Massimo Mazzucco about being a guest on a future special 9/11 Truth Teleconference call. Barrie Zwicker volunteered to approach John McMurtry for the same reason.
 
 
Call began at 2 p.m. EST and adjourned at 4 p.m. EST/11 a.m. to 1 p.m. PST
 
You can hear an audio recording of the teleconference (along with archives of earlier calls) in its entirety here:  http://houston911truth.net/audio/122913.mp3

Please send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by January 25. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.”
 
There will be a special 9/11 Truth Teleconference call with the director of the film September 11: The New Pearl Harbor, Massimo Mazzucco, on January 19, 2014. This call will take place at 2 p.m. EST, 11 a.m. PST.



	


